
 
 
 
NWN Advice No: WUTC 04-2 
 
July 2, 2004 
 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation 
 Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 

Re: Housekeeping Filing:  Rate Schedule 3 
  (Less Than Statutory Notice Requested Under Attached Letter) 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 

Northwest Natural Gas Company (“NW Natural” or “company”) files 
herewith, in electronic format, the following revision to its Tariff WN U-6, stated to 
become effective with service on and after August 2, 2004. 

 
 The company respectfully requests the Commission to approve the 

following sheet, which reflects the required statutory notice period, to become 
effective with service on and after July 17, 2004, on less than statutory notice 
(see attached request): 

 
First Revision of Sheet 103.2, 
Schedule 3, 
Basic Firm Sales and Transportation Service Residential 
(continued); 

 
Copies of this letter and the attached filing are available in the company’s offices 
in Vancouver, Washington and The Dalles, Oregon. 
 
  As required by WAC 480-80-103(4)(a), I certify that I have authority 
to issue tariff revisions on behalf of NW Natural. 
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  Please address correspondence on this matter to me with copies to 
the following: 
 

Onita R. King, Manager 
Tariffs and Regulatory Compliance 

Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
NW Natural 

220 NW Second Avenue 
Portland, Oregon 97209 

Telephone:  (503) 721-2452 
Telecopier:  (503) 721-2532 
Email:   ork@nwnatural.com 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Chérie M. Taylor 
Administrative Rate Specialist 
Tariffs and Regulatory Compliance 


